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ISA VALENTINE'S DANCE TONIGHT 
ISA is having its annual Valentine's Day Dance on Friday, February 10th in the Commons 
Ballroom. The theme for the dance is "Starry Night". There is going to be games, prizes, food, 
and drinks! We will also have a photo-booth where you can get professional pictures taken with 
your friends and significant others. So, bring your friends for a fun-filled evening! And 
remember, it's free of charge! 
 
 
ATTENTION:  EXCHANGE STUDENTS 
The Office of International Programs invites all exchange students who are here this semester 
from our partner universities around the world to an exchange students reception on Friday, 
February 24 from 3:00 p.m. until 4:30 p.m. in the Maucker Union University Room.  Exchange 
students should have received individual invitations, so this is a reminder to respond 
to oipevents@uni.edu by February 17 if you wish to attend. 
 
 
NEW INDIAN RESTAURANT COMING TO CEDAR FALLS 
The owners of the Cedar Rapids "Taste of India" Indian restaurant are opening a new location 
right here in Cedar Falls at 1704 W. 1st St. Suite A. It's next to Little Ceasars' Pizza in the strip 
mall on the southwest corner of the intersection at 1st St. and Hudson Rd. They're working hard 
to get it started ASAP, so feel free to spread the word!  The restaurant could be open as soon 
as late February.  For more information, visit their Facebook page under "Taste of India" 
at https://www.facebook.com/pages/Taste-of-India/111600112211819, or visit the web site for 
their Cedar Rapids location here:  http://www.toicr.com/ 
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